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The Mayor’s Hunters Point Shipyard Citizens Advisory Committee 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

November 30, 2020 

 

 

Board of Supervisors-Rules Committee Members 

City Hall  

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place  

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

 

 

Re: Re-Appointment of Reverend Dr. Carolyn Scott to the Commission of Community Investment & 

Infrastructure. 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On behalf of the Citizens’ Advisory Committee for the Shipyard members, I am delighted to write this 

letter to support the re-appointment of Commissioner Reverend Dr. Carolyn Scott to the OCCI.  

 

Dr. Scott is caring, compassionate, and dedicated to excellence. She is an ethical woman and leader and a 

great asset. She understands OCII and City policies and procedures. She works well with private and 

public entities, and she understands the needs of OCCI and the City. 

 

As you by now know, Dr. Scott has a history of dedicated service and commitment to residents of the 

Bayview and to the City and County of San Francisco at large. She has worked for years at the City, 

State, and Federal level with various advocacy and public service organizations.  

 

She is brilliant, generous, and committed to serving others well. She enjoys her work at OCII. 

 

We heartily recommend that you re-appoint Dr. Scott to the position of Commissioner. Thank you for 

reading our letter and considering our request. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Veronica Hunnicutt 

Chair, Citizens’ Advisory Committee for the Shipyard 
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